
THE HAMILTON HUMAN RIGHTS COMMISSION RECOGNIZES THE
IMPORTANCE OF LABOR DAY AND ALL IT REPRESENTS. THE

TIRELESS EFFORTS OF LABOR ORGANIZERS ACROSS THE
UNITED STATES HAVE HELPED TO IMPROVE CONDITIONS FOR

WORKERS OVER THE COURSE OF THE COUNTRY’S HISTORY. WE,
AS A COMMISSION, BELIEVE THAT DIGNIFIED WORKING
CONDITIONS AND LIVABLE WAGES ARE A RIGHT - NOT A

PRIVILEGE - AND SUPPORT WORKERS RIGHTS MOVEMENTS
THAT CONTINUE TO STRIVE TOWARD MAKING THESE RIGHTS A

REALITY FOR ALL.
 

FOR MORE INFORMATION ABOUT THE HISTORY OF LABOR DAY
PLEASE FOLLOW THIS LINK TO THE US DEPARTMENT OF

LABOR’S SITE ON THE SUBJECT.

HAPPY LABOR DAY!
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https://www.dol.gov/general/laborday/history

